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NEWS RELEASE

Vandeventer Black's Lowenstein Elected to the 2021 HRUHCA Board of Directors

Norfolk, VA (January 27, 2021) - Vandeventer Black partner, Neil S.
Lowenstein, was elected to the Hampton Roads Utility and Heavy
Contractors Association (HRUHCA) Board of Directors for 2021. HRUHCA
is a forty-year-old, regional, heavy construction trade association operating
in the Southeastern "Tidewater" area of the Commonwealth.

"It is an honor to be part of such a prestigious organization serving

as a unified voice for the utility and heavy construction industry, and to be

trusted to join the association's Board of Directors," said Lowenstein.

Neil is a member of Vandeventer Black's

Construction and Government Contracts law practice group. He is active in numerous construction trade
associations, where he has served in leadership positions. Those contributions helped shape industry standards,
practices, training, and built collegial relationships in the industry.

His experience in the construction industry, his regulatory knowledge, and his prior military training have
helped Neil provide unique insight to assist clients to resolve legal problems. For more information, please visit
VanBlackLaw.com.

About Vandeventer Black LLP

Vandeventer Black LLP is a dynamic business and litigation law firm established in 1883 dedicated to
responsiveness and results while delivering internationally recognized legal solutions. Headquartered in Norfolk,
Virginia's commercial gateway, its accomplished attorneys assist clients from offices in Virginia, North Carolina,
and Germany.
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